Security Project
9/4/2006

Voting Results:

Do we agree that we have a problem with security in the parking lot? 
10 yes, 1 no

Do we move ahead with research on technology and deterrents for the parking lot? 
10 yes, 1 no

Comments and suggestions were provided. Thanks so much for your feed back and participation with the process.
The next step is to write a Request for Proposal and Pricing (RFP). The format of this document is based on this outline:

Purpose 

PRC Background

Security Issues at PRC

Requirements

Submitting proposals to PRC

As stated earlier: Once the full nature of the problem is fully understood and accepted by the home owners then we will find at least three vendor proposals for every type of security deterrent that we can agree on. Plus we will ask for a entry, average, and high end configuration from each vendor. 

I will write and distribute the Request for Proposal (RFP) before we send it off to local security companies. This will give the home-owners a chance to provide voting feedback on the RFP content.

The first version of the RFP will be distributed for feedback and acceptance by Wednesday evening 9/6. I hope to send the accepted RFP to vendors by no later than 9/15.
Please share this information with your renters.
Have an enjoyable Labor Day.

Rich and Rene’e Morgan
